From: Paul Gibson

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&H Hog Farm General Permit ARG590000
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2015 9:08:13 AM

As a resident who values the Buffalo River as a national treasure, and also who considers the health
of the public to be of utmost importance, | am writing to oppose ANY modifications to the
General Permit ARG590000 for C&H hog factory.

It is obvious that the original permit process was deeply flawed, and the Arkansas Department of
Environmental Quality should acknowledge this and not allow any modifications to further
complicate an already disastrous permit process.

The evidence against the original permit and any proposed modifications by C&H is overwhelming.
If there is any doubt about the effect on the public’s health — for residents of the watershed area as
well as for those who recreate in and near the Buffalo River — it is the obligation and duty of the
ADEQ to deny the current proposed modifications regarding General Permit ARG 590000.

Thank you in advance for making the right decision to serve and protect the public as well as this
precious Arkansas natural resource.

Sincerely,
William Gibson

1302 Rebecca Lane
Springdale, AR 72764
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